
 

2 September 2020 
Term 3   Week 7 
 

Tena Koutou Parents, Caregivers and Whanau, 
 
 

Alert Level 2 Rules: 

• Please stay home if you are 
unwell.  School is open for 
instruction therefore students who 
are not sick must be attending. 

• Safe hygiene practices must be followed 
when at school - washing hands 
regularly, coughing etiquette and 
distancing when possible. 

• No one is permitted on to school 
grounds with the exception of students 
and staff.  All visitors, including 
parents, caregivers and whanau, must 
check in at the office on arrival. 

• When dropping off or collecting children, 
please wait in your vehicle or if on foot, 
waiting at the front entry of the school 
maintaining a safe distance from 
others. 

• If you have any concerns we encourage 
you to contact the office. 

Postponements/Cancellations.  
All external sports and activities are suspended 
during Alert Level 2.  That means no students will 
attend events outside of school during 
this time.   Once we are in Alert Level 1, further 
detailed information will be provided.  
Internal activities will still operate however strict 
procedures will be in place for any visitors who 
will be providing services for learning support 
which also includes our Passion Hour.   
Again, only those individuals and groups providing 
support will be given access to school grounds. 
 

 
   

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES (SLCs) 
These are scheduled to take place on 
Friday 11 September.   
A detailed notice has been sent home with 
instructions for you to make bookings online with 
your child's teacher and procedures of the 
SLCs.  Remember, as with the last SLCs,  
school will not be open for instruction so 
alternative arrangements will need to be made for 
your child on this day however they must attend 
the appointment with you, in school uniform. 
Because of minimal numbers and safe 
procedures, we are able to run SLC's during Level 
1 or 2. 
 

Uniforms.  Thank you to all whanau who have 
really pushed uniform this term. Keep up the great 
work!  We are pleased to announce summer 
uniform is on track to be ready for Term 4. 
Contact the office if you wish to make early 
orders. 
 

‘Kotahi te kowhao o te ngira e kuhuna ai te 
miro mā te miro whero me te miro pango.’ 
‘There is but one eye of the needle through which 
the white, the red and the black threads pass'. 
(Potatau Te Wherowhero - First Maori King) 
 

Nga Mihi 
Matua Tom 

 
TE KŌHANGA REO O 
TUTARAWĀNANGA 
 
HAVE VACANCIES FOR  

  
PĒPI from 12mths—2 years old  

(3 vacancies) 
AND 

Over 2 years old (3 vacancies) 
For further information contact Tui or Tiria  

phone 07 5782216 or feel free to visit us at 
43 Henderson Crescent, Merivale. 
 

 

CLASS PHOTOS POSTPONED 
Due to Alert Level 2 restrictions, our class 
photos have been postponed until further 
notice. 
 

Check your childs bag for these 
instructions on how to book your  
Student Led Conference online.  


